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MAR 19 2004

Mr. Ron Jipson

General Manager of Operations
Questar Pipeline Company

P.O. Box 45360

Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360

Re: CPF No. 41506; formerly Four Comners Pipe Line Company
Dear Mr. Jipson:

This letter is to notify you that the Office of Pipeline Safety (OPS) is closing the above-
referenced administrative enforcement case that was initiated against Four Corners Pipeline
Company, regarding the 16-inch pipeline that your company operates between northeastern Arizona
and the Arizona/California border. OPS issued a Final Order to Four Corners on June 9, 1997. After
receiving the Final Order, Four Comners filed a Petition for Reconsideration on July 18, 1997. Since
that time, ownership of the pipeline has changed at least twice, and the line is no longer operated as
a hazardous liquid line. Also, the system no longer contains the breakout tanks that were the subject
of two of the three violations. Therefore, we have decided to close this case. No further action is
contemplated with respect to the matters involved in the case.

Sincerely,

W —

James Reynolds
Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety



